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Comments: The Mineral Exploratory Drilling Project is unnecessary and damaging to the land. This area is

culturally significant to the indigenous people and should not be disturbed. The proposed drilling also will

inevitably disturb and destroy wildlife and plant life in the area. There is no benefit to drilling for minerals for the

community. Please do not proceed with the project for a better future for our kids and those who come after us. 


